
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MAY 7, 2001 
 
 

COUNCIL BUDGET 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 1, 2001) 
 
 Recommendation 

 
The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 

 
1) That the Local Councillor�s budget be increased to the same amount as the Regional 

Councillors, being $78,020; 
 

2) That the Council Corporate budget be reduced accordingly to ensure the overall Council 
budget remains the same as the year 2000 budget; and 

 
3) That expenditures normally charged to the Council Corporate budget be reallocated to 

the general administration budget effective January 1, 2001 to April 30, 2001. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Councillor B. DiVona 
 Chair 
 Budget Sub-Committee 
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